
 Agenda Item D - Recognitions and Celebrations 

 

PRINCIPALS MONTH 

Texas Governor Rick Perry has proclaimed October 2014 as “Principals Month” in Texas.  In honor of 

our principals and vice-principals, we recognize the administrators in our schools.  School leadership 

is vital to the success of all students.   

We recognize the positive contributions our school leaders have made on student achievement in 

Texas. 

      

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

High School 
Principal 

DAVID SAUER 

Middle School 
Principal 

MIKE SORENSON 

High School 
Vice-Principal 

BOB SIMMONS 

Middle School 
Vice-Principal 

KENDALL GOULD 

Elementary School 
Principal 

JENI MASSEY 

Primary School 
Principal 

DAVID JOHNSON 

Primary School 
Vice-Principal 

ANGE EVERETT 



            

 

 
 

 


